
 
 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION 
 
 
Welcome to Prairie South! 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education, I want to welcome you to Prairie South School Division 
personally.   We are very excited to have you join our team and recognize the value you bring 
to our students and our learning community.   
 
We truly believe Prairie South is a world-class organization where staff want to work and 
where students want to learn and is an organization that excels at its core business – student 
wellbeing and learning.   We also believe that forming positive relationships is a very valuable 
part of the working environment.   As such, I hope that you enjoy your time with us and build 
relationships with the people around you.   
 
We recognize that there is a lot to learn in any new position, so please do not hesitate to ask 
your in-school administrator(s) or immediate supervisor if you have any questions.   
 
I look forward to having the opportunity to meet you while I am visiting schools and facilities.  
Again, welcome to Prairie South, and I wish you all the best.   
 
Sincerely,    

 
Ryan Boughen 
Director of Education 

 
 
 


